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8th November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

SEESAW - HOMEWORK 

Firstly, can we please thank you for your continued support with your child/ren’s 

homework.  We continue to be WOW’d with the children’s ‘Take Care’ homework and the time 

and effort that children, and you, put in to supporting their wider learning.  

 

Following parental feedback, we have decided that, should they wish to, children can submit 

their homework using Seesaw. This can be in the form of photographs, videos or scanned 

homework for example.  Of course, children can also continue to bring their homework to 

school and we would encourage the large topic related models to still be brought in as it is 

always so lovely to see and share these. 

 

Year 6 will continue to have their weekly Maths and English homework which should be 

brought into school to be marked on Fridays but they may share their homework from the 

Year 6 ‘Palette of Choice’ via Seesaw.   

 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr P Bellamy 

Acting Head of School 

 

 


